
Free Harp Ensemble Concert Friday July 22nd from 2:00- 3:00 pm in the Parish Hall with a 
reception following. More info here.  
 
This is the final concert of the Elyrica Summer Harp Program, and the music will be varied from 
classical to contemporary. 
 
The concert will feature 2 - 16 harps playing together! It's an amazing sound. 
 
We hope you will join us! 
 
Contact Elyrica Founder and Director Wendy Kerner with any questions  WKLHarp@Gmail.com 
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